
Clarification 

The land identified and allotted to forest department for Compensatory afforestation 

has been already surveyed by Forest Department and a suitability certificate has been 

issued by the DFO, Kamrup-East vide letter no-A/KE/1156 Dated 3/6/2020.  

Regarding the proximity of the land to the stone mining area it is to be clarified that the 

Stone mining in that particular area has been stopped around 5-6 years ago and the 

area is not prone to landslide.  

 


